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Dear Colleagues,

You will find subjects from almost all areas of the neurosurgery spectrum covered in this 
issue. This is an indicator of how wide our field is. Interdisciplinary and transdisciplinary 
studies are becoming more and more popular, leading to an increase in the number 
of research fields together with new developments. Scientific journals are the best 
intermediaries to introduce new approaches, innovations and developments to the 
specialists of the relevant field. 

Our journal and other neurosurgery journals therefore include an increasing number of 
articles on endovascular interventions for central nervous system vascular pathologies. 
It is encouraging to see neurosurgeons becoming more active in this field. However, 
working as a team is a must, as in all other areas. Working with radiology, neurology 
and anesthesiology specialists as a well-functioning team is extremely important both 
for the treated patient and for scientific developments in the neuro-endovascular field. 

I hope to see you all again in the next issue.

Deniz Belen
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